Feast Verbal Announcement for April 8 & 11

Most members should have received their Festival Planning Brochure already. If not they should be arriving in the next few days and in plenty of time to register for the Feast of Tabernacles. You can also view the Planner by going to feast.ucg.org.

Online Festival registration begins next Wednesday, April 12.  All members should register online at feast.ucg.org. For those registering online themselves, a UCG.org account will be required this year. If they do not already have a UCG.org account, this one-time-only step to create one will only take 2 or 3 minutes.

Even if you have already applied to an international site (except for Canada) and even if you have been approved at an international site it is necessary to register online at this time. Approval will come directly from that site.

For those members who don’t have access to a computer or need help, registration will be through your Festival Advisor or pastor on April 15 and 22. They will register you online and record the information. If you need help registering for the Feast please see your Festival advisor today and pick up a registration form.

Early Housing Reservations

For those that qualify for early housing, you may begin making reservations on Wednesday, April 12. Please check with your Festival adviser or Pastor before making early reservations.  
Guidelines for early housing can be found in the Festival Planning Brochure.

General Membership Housing Reservations
Members may begin making housing reservations on Sunday, April 16 except those attending Panama City Beach.  If you attending Panama City Beach,  please follow these requests:  Early housing begins on Wednesday, April 12 for those that qualify.  General housing for Panama City Beach begins on Tuesday, April 18.

